WAR DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF STAFF
MILITARY INTELLIGENCE DIVISION

WASHINGTON

July 22, 1919.

My dear Major Kinsley:

It was with great regret that I
approved your memoraendum to Colonel Coxe,
dated July 2, in whiech you apply for
discharge on or about July 22nd. Due to
your industry, loyalty and scientific
knowledge, you have built up a most
remarkable Radio Intelligence 8ervice which
not only did good work during the war and
the peace negotiatione, but whiech also
provided an immense amount of valuable
data from which a similar service could be
organiged if the United States again
becomes involved in war. Due to the very
nature of the work which you have been
doing, little public recognition of your
success can be expected; but I wish to
assure you in this personal way of my
appreciation of what ycu have accomplished,
as well as my high peresonal regard for you
ag an officer and a can.

Wishing you every possible success iz
civil life, I anm,

Very sincerely yours,

¥ajor Carl Kinsley, 77) M

Military Intelligence Division,
Vashington, D. C.
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